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LIS/ACD/2021/2/024  Date: 27/01/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

100% On Campus Classes: 

We would like to inform you that based on the latest directives received by the Ministry Of Education 

and Higher Education (MOEHE) yesterday, Loyola International School will be conducting 100% On-

Campus (Physical) classes starting 30th January 2022 (Sunday). Physical attendance is mandatory for all 

students starting 30th January 2022. 

Weekly Antigen Tests (As directed by MOEHE): 

• Parents are hereby notified that every student should take an Antigen (rapid) test weekly, at

home.

• The Antigen test must be done 48 hours prior to resuming School every week (preferably on

every Saturday).

• All students must bring the result of the Antigen Test conducted at home to the school through

the Declaration form signed by the Parent/Guardian on every Sunday.

• The Declaration forms are also attached with this email.

• Please note that Students will not be allowed into the School Campus without the signed

Declaration form.

School Timings and Schedule: 

• Kindergarten: 07:10 am to 11:10 am

• Grade I to Grade IX: 07:10 am to 01:30 pm

Note: All Classes will resume the previous schedules instead of the shortened School hours. Timetables 

for each grade and other respective information will be shared by the Class Teacher through CMS. 

School Transport Service: More information about School Transport service will be shared with you in 

a separate email very shortly. 
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New Entry Gate: 

To make the process of Dropping and picking your children from School a lot more simpler and hassle 

free, we have opened a new Gate exclusively for Parent drop off and pick up. All parents are hereby 

instructed to use Gate – 6 only to drop and pick their Children accordingly. Please find the Map

below that explains the location of the new Gate and the route that needs to be followed: 

Note: All Gates except for Gate – 6 will be closed during Student drop off and pick up times. Our staff 

will be available to guide you to the right gates.

 Best regards, 

Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 
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